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A REMINDER TO ALL FAMILIES TO FREQUENTLY 

CHECK FLEXIBUZZ BECAUSE MANY SPECIFIC 

EVENTS ARE PUT ON THIS RESOURCE INSTEAD 

OF THE NEWSLETTER. ALL FAMILIES WILL NEED 

TO JOIN NEW BOXES FOR 2019. BOXES FROM 

LAST YEAR HAVE NOW BEEN ARCHIVED. 

 

 Absence forms can be submitted on 
Flexibuzz. 

 
Assembly will be held every Friday at 3pm 

in the Project Room ï all parents are 
welcome. 

 

ALL VISITORS MUST SIGN IN AND OUT 

AT THE SCHOOL OFFICE IN LINE WITH 

OUR CHILD SAFE PROCESSES.  
 

Forms due at the office: 
Chaplaincy Consent Forms 

Child Safe Code of Conduct ï volunteers 
Green Confidential Student Information 

Sheet 
Aquamoves Cluster Day permission form 

 
Could families reinforce no chewing gum at 

school please. 
 

Children are encouraged to wear bathers 
under their uniform tomorrow for the 

Aquamoves Cluster Day. 
 

 DIRECT BANK DEPOSIT 

Account Name:  

Tallygaroopna Primary School 

BSB: 063ð527 

Account number: 0090 7788 
Please ensure you include family name and 

payment description as reference. 
 

 
 

 

TERM 1 NO. 5    25th February 2019 

News from the Principalõs Desk 
Hi everyone  
Tomorrow, we have our first whole school excursion for the year in 
what promises to be a fun day at Aquamoves. The temperature is 
expected to be pretty high, so we encourage everyone to be prepared 
for this day with suitable clothing and plenty of water. Swimming 
rashies are encouraged also and we will be applying sun cream to 
students before we leave and also again at about midday. If parents 
can assist with this in the morning ï it would be greatly appreciated. 
As always, parents are also welcome to come to Aquamoves if they 
wish. A reminder that no money is needed tomorrow ï and no 
students will be buying anything at the canteen at the venue. Please 
reinforce this with your children ï to make it fair for everyone. 
In this edition of the newsletter, there are some highlights of extra 
activities that have taken place so far. Some of these have included: 
Bravehearts, Science at Shep HS, the Oral Health Program and 
Survival Snacks with Mr Hosking ï our wonderful welfare worker. We 
are also pleased to announce our JSC committee for semester 1 and 
we look forward to these students making a valuable contribution to 
school events which are held. 
Our school has been chosen to participate in the Victorian PLC 
Initiative and some specific information is in this edition of the 
newsletter. There is some extensive training which involves 8 
modules and we will endeavour to make these days as little disruptive 
as possible for all involved. Many schools who have been involved in 
this initiative have commented on the positives that have come from 
this and we look forward to this program being beneficial to the 
school.  
At school council a couple of weeks ago, we were able to formally 
approve two Student Led Conferences and the first of these will be 
held on Tuesday 26th March. We will be utilising an online process for 
registering for this and I encourage families to do this ASAP, so that 
specific times which suit can be booked in. These close on Friday 
22nd March - as always, families can make alternative arrangements 
if needed. 
Finally, there is also some community information about soccer and 
football in this edition of the newsletter ï this has been put on 
Flexibuzz also. Obviously, consult with the relevant people in regard 
to this if interested. Our Easter Egg raffle will also be held again this 
year, and raffle books will be going home to families in the school 
soon ï donations can come in now in regard to this.  
Karen will be at the school all week to attend to any matters that arise. 
I look forward to catching up with parents throughout the week. 
I will be away at an Area Meeting in Wallan on Friday 
unfortunately.  

David Brodie (Principal) 
 

"All our dreams can come true if we have the courage to pursue them." 
- Walt Disney 
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Photos of the Week ð Readers Workshop 
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

Photos of the Week ð School Leadership for 2019 
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No bikes are to be ridden around the school buildings to skid on concrete areas 
during school hours or while there are after hours school activities. Bikes may only 
be ridden on the court area once all staff have left the school 
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Photos of the Week ð Brave Hearts 
 

  
 

Photos of the Week ð Oral Health Program 
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Photos of the Week ð Science at Shep HS 
 

 
 

  
 

Thanks to Debbie and Garth Hill  
for the kind donation of  

lego and toys for our sandpit. 
 


